Drop in consultation 

What is a drop in? 
LBHF Virtual School in partnership with the Educational Psychology Service are offering online drop in consultations. They are an opportunity to discuss concerns you have about individual children and whole setting approaches. 

In the first two terms of this service, a variety of people have booked into sessions such as classroom teachers, heads of year, parents, social workers and SENCos. Topics raised include:

· Challenging behaviour and routines at home
· Re-integration following school exclusion 
· Emotional self-regulation in the classroom
· Responding to self-harm
· Child needing high levels of teacher attention 
· Signposting to resources 

Who can take part?

[bookmark: _GoBack]Free and open to those who work in social care or education including all those who work in the early years. Sessions last 45 minutes. You do not need to complete a referral form. 

How to access a drop in:

Drop-ins can be booked by appointment only using the link or QR code below. 

https://bit.ly/3udnFAL
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